
From: Kiki_Lockett@oxy.com
To: Arthur.Koepsell@state.co.us
Subject: RE: Groundwater Sundry Notices 400629121, 400629131, 400629141, 400629179
Date: Friday, June 20, 2014 12:49:22 PM

Yes, I don’t know why it was saving multiple copies, I tried to delete them duplicates.  Please delete
400629193 and change 400629121, 400629131, 400629141, 400629179 from 1 to 4.
 
Thank you….
 
Thanks, 

L. Kiki Lockett 
Oxy Permian EOR  |  Regulatory Specialist  |  Office 713.215.7643  |  Fax 713.985.4962 |  Cell 832.829.9259 | Room #28.127 | 
kiki_lockett@oxy.com
Willard Unit(TX), Bravo Dome(NM), Sheep Mountain (CO), P5 Compliance(Inactive Wells TX), New Mexico Bonds

"The trick is in what one emphasizes. We either makes ourselves miserable, or we make
ourselves happy. The amount of work is the same."  Carlos Castaneda
 

 
From: Arthur Koepsell - DNR [mailto:Arthur.Koepsell@state.co.us] 
Sent: Friday, June 20, 2014 1:42 PM
To: Lockett, Kiki
Subject: Groundwater Sundry Notices 400629121, 400629131, 400629141, 400629179
 
Kiki,
 
The number of exceptions requested on the above referenced Sundry Notices should be changed
from 1 to 4.  As discussed in a previous email an exception be requested for each sample that is not
going to be collected under rule 609.
 
Document number 400629193 for the Sheep Mountain Init 8-15-D is a duplicate Sundry and
should be deleted.
 
With you approval I will make the changes and deletions to Sundries.
 
Thanks,
 
Arthur
 
 
Arthur W. Koepsell, P.G.
Environmental Data Analyst
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